BROWNSVILLE

PUBLIC UTILITIES BOARD

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR
2024 SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENTS

BPUB is thrilled to announce the recipients of the 2024 Project SHARE Scholarship. These exceptional
students have been awarded a $2000 scholarship to support their pursuit of higher education. We
applaud their outstanding achievements and are honored to contribute to their academic journey.

Brianna Barajas Mia Navar Calderon Sandra Salazar Chloe Mares Larissa Araiza
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Kendra Rivera

University of Texas at Austin

Abigail Rodriguez Rebecca Loera America Rangel Diya Aneesh
University of Texas at Austin Texas A&M University Northeastern University




